
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Poe Health Center 

Our last off campus field trip to the Poe 
Health Center is coming on April 19, 2017. 
The cost of this field trip is $5.00, and the 
money is due by April 7, 2017. Please make 
checks or money orders payable to Forestville 
Road Elementary. 
 

This is not a trip that has been prepaid. When 
you paid $15 last year, it was for the play 
that we saw. 
 

> The trip to the Apple Store was free. 
> The trip to the Planetarium is free.  
> This is the only other trip that we have 

collected money. 
 

Wake County Public School System offers the 
ability to collect money online for field trips. 
There is a 4% service charge for each 
transaction. Please use the following link to 
make online payments. 
 

http://osp.osmsinc.com/wakenc/ 
 

If you are interested in being a chaperone on 
this trip, please contact your child’s 
homeroom teacher. You must have filled out 
the online volunteer registration form and 
been approved. 

 

Happy Spring Break! 
We wish you and your family a happy, safe, 
and relaxing Spring Break! There is no 
school the week of April 10th! Please 
encourage your child to read and work on 
learning all multiplication facts during the 
break. See you Monday, April 17th. 
 

Mrs. Mitchell and Ms. Hotaling 
 

HOTALING/MITCHELL  NEWS 
khotaling@wcpss.net   rpmitchell@wcpss.net 

@khotal ing312             @rpmitchell_3rd 
www.mitchell123abc.com 

April 3 2017 
 

 

Please detach and return in the weekly folder. 
 

Child __________________________ 
Parent _________________________ 
 

I have received Ms. Hotaling/Mrs. Mitchell's 
Extra Edition for the week of April 3rd.  
 

Seesaw 
Please link to your child’s Seesaw account so 
you can have access to your child’s digital 
work.  If you need another copy of your 
Parent Seesaw code, please let Mrs. Mitchell 
know.  
 

School Supplies 
 

Please check your child's supply of pencils and 
notebook paper. These items are used every 
day, and the children are coming to school 
without needed supplies. Thanks. 

Pasta for Pennies 
Thanks for all your donations!! At the time of 
printing, we don't have the final count so we 
aren't sure which class has won the catered 
lunch to Olive Garden. However, we wish to 
thank you for your contributions as we help 
fight blood cancer. 
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